To whom it may concern:
Medical Patients are authorized by Mid Atlantic Skin Surgery Institute, which is an essential Medical Health Institution as defined by Maryland State Stay-at-Home-Directive. As such, this patient is exempt from mobility restrictions when reporting to or returning from Mid Atlantic Skin Institute. 
Please direct any questions to Mid Atlantic Skin Surgery Institute at (301) 396-3401.
Sincerely, 
Dr. George Verghese 
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